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Viewing your Student’s Acceptance Status 
& Placement Exam Results

When we notify you with our acceptance decision, we will also post your child’s placement test results. This will be 
completed by December 31, 2024.

To check acceptance status, login to the Parent Portal and 
navigate to the Decisions tab.

To view the HSPT scores, from your home 
screen on the Parent Portal, click on your name 
in the upper right corner.

Select Files & Forms.

Click on the link for HSPT (Placement Exam)
under your student’s name to view your child’s 
results.

To learn more about course placement as 
related to the HSPT scores, refer to the 
document called 
Understanding HSPT Scores and Guidelines for Course Placement.  This document also includes Freshman course 
descriptions for you to refer to when choosing elective courses.


